
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 April 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Years 1 & 2 – Mandarin Club 
 
We are delighted to offer Key Stage 1 children the opportunity of joining a new KS1 Mandarin Club.  The 
club will start on Monday 23rd April and will continue until Monday 9th July between 3.20pm – 4.20pm.  The 
club will be delivered by Miss Hardwick, organised in collaboration with the Head of the Chinese Language 
Programme at the Gosforth Academy as part of the outreach programme for Newcastle schools. 
 
If your child would like to learn Mandarin in an enjoyable learning environment and be part of the club 
please complete and return the attached slip.   
 
There is no charge for this club and we will notify you if your child has been successful in obtaining a 

place. 

Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Bayes 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child would like a place at the Mandarin Club starting on Monday 23rd April 2018 

Please return by Thursday 19th April 

CHILD’S NAME: ………………………………………………………………… CLASS: ……………………………………… 

PARENT/CARER NAME: ………………………………………  PARENT/CARER SIGNATURE: …………………………. 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER: …………………………………………………………………………………… 

MEDICAL CONDITIONS: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 


